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NRC CLOSES MAY 29 CONFERENCE ON AN APPARENT DISCRIMINATION
VIOLATION AT THE BRAIDWOOD PLANT FOR PRIVACY CONSIDERATIONS

The May 29 predecisional enforcement conference with
Commonwealth Edison Company, previously announced as open to
public observation, will be a closed meeting. The enforcement
conference will discuss an apparent employment discrimination
violation that occurred in 1994 at the Braidwood plant near
Joliet, Illinois.

NRC officials have concluded that the discussion that may
result at the conference has the potential to violate the privacy
of the individuals involved. As a result the meeting will be
closed.

The results of the meeting and associated documents will be
made publicly available after the NRC has made its enforcement
decision in the case.
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